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Soroptimist International Perth had the most wonderful happy celebration of their 
90 years as a club on the 20th April 2024 in The Royal George Hotel, Perth and 
the following collage of photographs demonstrates the joy of the day. 

MEMBERS WHO ATTENDED THE ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION:  Back row: Sarah Walker, Pat Carruthers, Avril Duncan, Catherine Carruthers, Judith Moon, Anne 
Pinkman, Alison Findlay, Alison Harrison, Vivian Mann, Gameeda Barnard, Amila Kitchingman, Mary Wallace, President, Jean Black, Moraig Henderson, and 
Margaret Smith. Front: Jaye Telfer and Nany Scott. (Not able to attend on the day: Anne Gray, Caroline Moore, Lilian Murchison, Gina Purrmann, Margaret 
Shand, Natalia Nastiuk & Alice Mee) 
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Jaye Telfer and Nancy Scott 
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